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Important Travel Requirements 
 

VIKING GUESTS (US, CAN, UK, AU, and NZ guests) Viking Policies: Effective November 1, 2023 
Additional Country-Specific Updates: As of November 1, 2023* 

 

Viking COVID-19 Policy 
Vaccination is recommended. 
Experts agree that vaccination continues to be an integral part in protecting against illness. 
While not required, Viking strongly recommends that you are up-to-date on all routine vaccines ahead of your 
departure, including and especially Influenza, COVID-19 and Respiratory Syncytial Virus (RSV), if applicable.  
 
The Centers for Disease Control (CDC) offers comprehensive guidelines to ensure you are protected from 
contracting and spreading contagious diseases to your fellow travelers, your ship’s crew and the communities 
you will visit along your voyage. 
 
Currently, there are no countries with COVID-19-related travel requirements for entry or travel. However, 
your itinerary may require other unrelated pre-departure forms, documents, visas, apps, supplemental 
insurance, etc. 
 
Please note: While Viking is not responsible for obtaining visas, nor for advising guests of passport, visa, or 
other immigration requirements, you will find itinerary-specific information on your invoice and final travel 
document. Be sure to verify what is needed for your journey well ahead of your departure. 

https://wwwnc.cdc.gov/travel/page/routine-vaccines

